
 

 

Flystrike Powder & Mulesing Powder Discontinuation – FAQs 

 

1. Why are these products being discontinued? 

The Australian Pesticides and Veterinary Medicines Authority (APVMA) has issued a 
Notice of Cancellation for the active ingredient Diazinon, which is present in these 
products. As a result, these products cannot be sold or possessed after 10th 
September 2025. 

  

2. When will these products no longer be available for purchase? 

These products are expected to sell out over the coming months. If any stock remains 
by 10th March 2025, we will remove it from sale and dispose of any remaining 
inventory ahead of the legal deadline. 

  

3. Can I continue using these products if I already own them? 

Yes, but only until 10th September 2025. After this date, it will be an offence to 
possess these products under APVMA regulations. 

  

4. Is there an alternative product available? 

Shoof does not currently hold an S7 poisons licence, which means we are unable to 
sell the suggested alternative. We recommend checking with your local agricultural 
supplier for availability or other suitable replacements. 

  

5. Will I be refunded if I have unused product after the deadline? 

We encourage customers to use or responsibly dispose of their product before the 
10th of September 2025 deadline. Unfortunately, we will not be offering refunds on 
previously purchased stock. 

  

6. How should I dispose of any leftover product? 

For safe disposal, please follow the APVMA guidelines and check with your local 
environmental authority for proper hazardous waste disposal procedures. 


